
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Mike Navarre, Mayor  
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

FROM: Rachel Chaffee, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager 

DATE: November 3, 2022 

RE: Ordinance 2022-19-26, Accepting and Appropriating the “Year Two” 
Opioid Settlement Funds Distributed Through the State of Alaska 
(Mayor) 

In 2021, the State of Alaska and nine political subdivisions within the State, 
including the Kenai Peninsula Borough (“Borough”) agreed to and entered into 
two nationwide settlement agreements related to the opioid endemic (“opioid 
settlements”). 

Ordinance 2021-19-50 established Borough an Opioid Settlement Fund Grant 
Program to administer and distribute funds received through the opioid 
settlements and in accordance with the requirements of the settlement 
agreements. The Kenai Peninsula Borough has received $30,653.98 for the “year 
two” distribution amount. 

Your support of the ordinance is appreciated. 
FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

FUNDS/ACCOUNT VERIFIED 

Acct. No.    271.94910.OPD23.49999 

Amount:    $30,653.98 

By:_____________ Date:__________________


